
The 2019 TSC Fall Cruise from San Carlos to San Pedro Bay 

The participants of the 2019 fall cruise left San Carlos the morning of Tuesday October 22 for 

San Pedro Bay.  The wind from the North West encouraged moat of the group to motor sail 

most of the way.  By late afternoon six boats had made the 13-mile trip to San Pedro Bay. 

Part of the TSC anchored in San Pedro Bay 

 

Papillion hosted a potluck dinner the first evening, that was well attended.  Early the next 

morning Second Sun sailed out to San Pedro Island for a nature tour.  Hundreds of sea lions and 

cormorants were observed.  The island has steep rock sides that extend deep into the water.  

The deep water allows boats to motor very close to the island for a great view of the wildlife.  

The next day the club cleaned the beach.  We dug a burn pit, collected and burned over 30 

large trash bags of man-made litter and buried the ashes the next day.  Photos show the before 

and after beach cleanup. 



 

The beach cleanup activity at San Pedro Bay . 

 

 

The San Pedro Bay Beach after the TSC cleanup  

 

 

 

 



 

The TSC detectives 

Later that day we played a mystery game on the beach.  The scene of the activity was easily 

identified near the center of the beach.  The twelve detectives gathered clues and proposed 

scenarios of the mysterious activity.  The means the perpetrator used to leave the scene drew a 

lively discussion.   

 

All had a great time.  After a couple-of-days and some fishing the Club returned to San Carlos 

  

 


